House Bill 1307 would take away the voice
in decision making of each county and
only give it to the state. Let's not forget
that each county helps make up the state
of ND and each county should have a
voice! | would encourage a no vote on this
bill. We need transparency and
accountability in decision making and
each county should be involved.



